Net Zero Task Force Board Members

A committee for exploring and achieving cost effective Brewster Bartlett Josh Bourdon
Solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy Craig Cunningham Mike Fowler
Development in Derry Mary Till Vacant

Marius Zainea Tom Cardon
Thursday June 20, 2019 Craig Lazinsky John O’Connor
6:00 Room 207 Jeff Moulton
Derry Municipal Center Alternates

Bob Mackey John Burke

Draft Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:01

Members Present: Marius Zainea, Craig Lazinsky, Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Brewster Bartlett, Mary Till,
Craig Cunningham, Josh Bourdon, Mike Fodiman public attendee.

Consent Agenda

Motion to approve minutes for April 18, 2019 meeting made by Josh Bourdon seconded by Mary Till,
motion passed 7-0-1 with Marius Zainea abstaining.

Old Business:

Jeff Moulton gave an update on RFP for solar project at closed Derry landfill. A brief discussion on the
project followed.

New Business:

Legislative update given by Jeff Moulton. Veto override on HB 365 postponed until September. SB 72 to
eliminate rec sweeping sent to Governor.

Mathew L'Heureux from Liberty Utilities gave a presentation on NH Saves to promote energy efficiency.
Goals: Review- Discuss — Status

Discussed the committee’s goals for 2019.
Next meeting to be held on July 18, 2019.

Motion to adjourn at 7:24 made by Mary Till seconded by Josh Bourdon. Motion passed 8-0.

Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary




